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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes resolution 176 EX/59 of the UNESCO Executive
Council relating to indigenous languages and encourages member States, experts
and UNESCO to conduct a preliminary study on the technical and judicial aspects
of a possible international normative instrument for the protection of indigenous
languages and languages under threat of extinction, including an analysis of the
programmes UNESCO has carried out in this area, articulating linkages with the
United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, as adopted by
the Human Rights Council in June 2006, to be submitted to the Executive Council
of UNESCO at its 179th session.

Comments

By the terms of decision 59 taken at its one hundred seventy-sixth session, the
UNESCO Executive Board requested the Director-General to conduct a preliminary
study of the technical and legal aspects of a possible international standard-
setting instrument for the protection of indigenous and endangered languages,
including a study of the outcomes of the programmes implemented by UNESCO
relating to this issue, and to submit such a preliminary study for examination at
its one hundred seventy-ninth session, which will be held from 1 to 17 April 2008.
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